New video series: Baltimore pilgrim
shares joy of WYD

Baltimore City’s Betty Harris, a St. Veronica of Cherry Hill parishioner, loves young
people and she shares her joy in the video below, with the backdrop of the same
stage Pope Benedict XVI used yesterday in Madrid for World Youth Day.

Share in Betty’s joy here:
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